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We are proud to announce that ScopelT Education is returning to our

school!
Here at Blackwell Public School, we believe our students should be receiving an education on the
fundamentals of the technology that is a huge part of their present and will undoubtedly feature in
their future, no matter what dream they follow! That is why we are so pleased to inform you that we
are going to continue to teach our students the technology skills that will provide them with a huge
advantage as they continue their schooling and then enter the workforce in the future.

In Term 2, Stage 3 students will have the opportunity to participate in the Scope IT Coding Program.
Ten, 40 minute lessons will occur every Friday till the end of term.

The cost of this program is $45.00

We strongly believe our students should participate in this program as the benefits will complement
their education today and will arm them for their 21st century future.

Last year students focussed on the Coding 1 program. This year they will progress to the Coding 2
program and further develop their knowledge of coding.

We believe the Scopel T program is outstanding value for money, with state of the art equipment as
well as technology instructors who can guide our students.

Learn more at www.scopel Teducation.edu.au
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I give permission for my child ofclass | // to participate and attend

the Scope IT Coding classes in Term 2. I understand the cost of the ploéfram is $45.00. I understand that this
program runs for 10 weeks for 40 minute sessions, starting on Friday 4" May. Students who are g

day of Scope IT will NOT receive a refund.
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